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Question 18

PG&E’s August 11,2011 data response to the UA Pipeline Local Unions states that 
when concerns are raised, PG&E employees are “required to contact internal 
investigative resources when appropriate.” Additionally, the data response notes that 
PG&E maintains a Compliance and Ethics Helpline. Since 2000, how many employees 
or contractors’ employees have used the PG&E process to report a problem?

Answer 18

PG&E objects to this data request on the grounds that it is outside the scope of this 
proceeding, not reasonably calculated to the discovery of admissible evidence, and 
unrelated to natural gas safety.
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